SCMA to visit Macao and Zhuhai

The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Patrick Nip,
will visit Macao and Zhuhai tomorrow (June 6).

Mr Nip will depart for Macao in the morning to meet government officials
of the Macao Special Administrative Region to exchange views on the
development of the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area and co-
operation work of the two sides.

Mr Nip will visit the Commemorative Gallery of the Macao Basic Law and
inspect the Hong Kong-Zhuhai-Macao Bridge on the artificial island. He will
also visit Zhuhai to learn about the latest developments and return to Hong
Kong in the evening on the same day.
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